
To patients from overseas requesting oncolytic virus therapy at IMSUT Hospital 

 

Currently, the department of Surgical Neuro-Oncology does not respond to email or phone 

inquiries regarding oncolytic virus therapy/Delytact. 

 

At IMSUT Hospital, we are unable to accept any patients from overseas for Delytact 

treatment/second opinion because of low supply of medicines. 

 

In addition, because the treatment itself is only available at IMSUT Hospital, we are currently 

inundated with appointments for domestic patients, and are unable to accept patients from 

overseas. 

 

We sincerely apologize for not addressing your concerns. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

IMSUT Hospital 

 

 


